
 

 

                                                                                        

6th June 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our School Musical: Annie Junior 

Tuesday 21st, Wednesday 22nd, Thursday 23rd, Friday 24th June at 7pm 

After an enforced break due to the world-wide pandemic, we are delighted that we 

can once again stage a school production. This year we have selected the perennial 

favourite, Annie! This junior version contains all the old favourites such at ‘Maybe’, 

‘Tomorrow’, ‘Never Fully Dressed’ and, of course, ‘Hard Knock Life'!  

 

Due to the high demand for tickets, we are presenting this over four nights, so if you are 

intending to see a particular cast member, please ensure you choose the correct night! 

Cast and crew have already received a letter home informing them of their 

commitment, please check with the cast member directly, rather than office staff.  

 

Tickets are priced at £10 each and will be sold through WisePay only (on a first come, first 

served basis) please select ‘Tickets and Events’, ‘Annie Jr’.  Parents/carers will receive an 

email confirmation of their purchase.  There will be no paper tickets issued, kindly show 

your email confirmation on the door. A back up list will be held of the names of all 

purchased tickets should you forget to bring the email confirmation, but this might delay 

entrance to the school hall.  

Please be aware, we are unfortunately unable to accept requests to change tickets 

once they have been purchased.  Therefore, please do make sure that you select the 

correct date at the time of booking. 

Refreshments will also be available to purchase on the evening, as will colour 

programmes. 

Participants have already sent in permission slips allowing them to be here on the night.   

Further details for the cast will be issued separately.   

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Andrea Peebles 

Subject Leader – Drama 


